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ADDENDUM 9 
CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

AFFORDABLE HOUSING PROGRAM (AHP) PROJECTS 
 

This is in reference to tender advertisement appearing in The Star Newspaper 
(MyGov.), the State Department’s Website and Boma Yangu Portal dated 
Tuesday, 5th December, 2023. 
 
Interested and eligible Bidders are notified that due to change of model, 
Tender No: MLPWHUD/SDHUD/AHP/297/2023-2024 for Proposed 
Construction of AHP in Nyali Estate, Nyali Constituency in Mombasa County 
with Associated Infrastructure – 2,852 Units under Affordable Housing 
Program (AHP) has been cancelled. The tender will be re-advertised as soon 
as possible.  
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